
Your Community Impact Statement has been successfully submitted to City Council and
Committees. 

If you have questions and/or concerns, please contact the Department of Neighborhood
Empowerment at NCSupport@lacity.org. 

This is an automated response, please do not reply to this email. 

Contact Information 
Neighborhood Council: Eagle Rock Neighborhood Council 
Name: Jesse Saucedo 
Phone Number: 
Email: jesse.saucedo@ernc.la 
The Board approved this CIS by a vote of: Yea(12) Nay(0) Abstain(0) Ineligible(0) Recusal(0) 
Date of NC Board Action: 03/02/2021 
Type of NC Board Action: For 

Impact Information
Date: 03/03/2021 
Update to a Previous Input: No 
Directed To: City Council and Committees 
Council File Number: 19-0774-S1 
Agenda Date: 
Item Number: 
Summary: Due to the urgency to provide housing due to the increase in the unhoused population
throughout Los Angeles, CD 14 and in North East Los Angeles, the Eagle Rock Neighborhood
Council supports this motion to provide temporary housing to the homeless of Eagle Rock. 
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March 2, 2021 
 
Los Angeles City Council 
200 N. Spring St. 
 Los Angeles, CA 90012 

 
RE: 7541 NORTH FIGUEROA / ARROYO DRIVE UNUSED SECTION (APN 5492 021 900 

ADJACENT) / TEMPORARY HOMELESS HOUSING (CF 19-0774-S1) 
 
On March 2, 2021, in a Brown Act noticed public meeting was held with a quorum of 13 board members 
present and that by a vote of 13 yes, 0 no, the Eagle Rock Neighborhood Council (ERNC) adopted the 
following Community Impact Statement concerning CF 19-0774-S1. 
 
The Eagle Rock Neighborhood Council supports this Motion. 
 
Due to the urgency to provide housing due to the increase in the unhoused population throughout Los 
Angeles, CD 14 and in North East Los Angeles, this Motion requests that any available city-owned land 
be considered for homeless housing.  Two locations have been identified that can provide temporary 
housing to the homeless of Eagle Rock and Highland Park. 
 
This Motion requests:  

 
● that the Bureau of Engineering, CLA and CAO, Dept of Recreation and Parks initiate the design 

process for temporary homeless housing on the parking lot located at 7541 N. Figueroa Street, 
and the unused section of Arroyo Drive located near Assessor Parcel Number 5492 021 900;  
 

● that the CAO and Dept. of Recreation and Parks execute any agreements with SoCal Edison and 
the County of Los Angeles for 7541 N. Figueroa St. to begin the process of construction of 
temporary homeless housing;  
 

● that the Dept of Recreation and Parks hear the matter within 30 days for consideration to approve 
usage of the N. Figueroa parking lot for temporary homeless housing; 
 

● that priority for all units will be given to unhoused individuals in CD 14 starting with the 
neighborhoods of Eagle Rock and Highland Park, that LAHSA be instructed that unhoused 



individuals in Eagle Rock and Highland Park be given right of first refusal for the new units to be 
constructed at both sites; and 
 

● that the CAO identify the necessary funding to construct temporary homeless housing on the 
aforementioned sites. 
 

Sincerely,  
 
Jesse Saucedo 
 
Jesse Saucedo, President 
Eagle Rock Neighborhood Council (ERNC) 


